
11/16/2014 

 

Greetings World Moo Duk Kwan Designees and 

supporters, 

 

I hope this letter finds you and your family in good 

health and spirits during this 69
th

 year of the Moo Duk 

Kwan. 

 

We just enjoyed an excellent gathering in Korea for 

the 2014 Ko Dan Ja shim Sa and Korean Officials are 

very excited about hosting your attendance for the 70
th

 

Moo Duk Kwan Anniversary in 2015. 

 

The Moo Duk Kwan 70
th

 Anniversary celebration is October 30 – November 1, 2015. 

 

Participation by you and your students will make this a very memorable and meaningful 

celebration of our Five Moo Do Values and our connections with each other. 

 

Visitors may also arrive early and train during the 2015 Korea Ko Da Ja Shim Sa week 

from October 23
rd

 to 29
th

, 2015, but spaces are limited. 

 

Thanks to the hard work of the hosts and 70
th

 Anniversary Planning Committee and other 

supporters around the world, advance registration will be open November 19
th

 on the 

World Moo Duk Kwan website. 

 

 http://worldmoodukkwan.com/70th-anniversary-registration/ 

 https://www.facebook.com/moodukkwan70th 

 Text 70TH to 70000 to receive event updates via txt messages 

 

Please share this information and the opportunity to participate with others and help make 

the 70
th

 Moo Duk Kwan Anniversary Celebration the most meaningful to date. 

 

Should you have questions or require more information, please contact your local 

member of the  70
th

 Anniversary Planning Committee for assistance. Their contact 

information can be found here: http://worldmoodukkwan.com/70th-moo-duk-kwan-

anniversary-permanent-committee-members/  

 

I look forward to seeing you during this year and joining you in Korea in October 2015. 

 

Yours in the Moo Duk Kwan, 

 
Hwang, H.C. 


